
 

TWO-YEAR-OLD NEWSLETTER 

OCTOBER 2024 

Dear Parents, 

Happy Halloween! This is a great time of year for so many outdoor activities! We will be 

spending time outside before the weather gets too cold! As we celebrate the 20th anniversary 

we will be having an open house on the 26th anyone is welcome to come join in on the fun. We 

will be celebrating Halloween with a party (time TBA) on the 31st! 

As we get into the cooler weather please help us by bringing in appropriate clothing.  

We will need a jacket and some long sleeve shirts and long pants for your child.  We do not 

want anyone cold outside.  Thank you! 

This month we will be seeing new faces in the 2’s room. We will be celebrating Nolan’s 

on the 1st, Liam’s on the 3rd, and Ms. Kiara’s birthday on the 25th this month! 

We will be continuing to work on our shapes and colors this month! We are focusing on 

a shape and color each week, as well as having a theme! This is posted on our door, feel free to 

ask if you have any questions about what we are working on in the room! We also have goals 

for all of our kids, including toilet learning, academic skills, language skills, and classroom rules! 

Don’t forget on the 1st of EACH MONTH, we need a $2 donation for the morning snacks 

please. Some parents like the option of paying for several months at once if it makes things 

easier. Also with our party this month we need a $2 donation for the party supplies unless you 

would like to volunteer to bring party supplies, if so I will have a party sign-up sheet posted on 

the classroom parent board. 

Reminders: 

● Change of clothes – weather appropriate! 

● Halloween Party – October 31st  

● Snack Money - $2 

● Party Money - $2 

Thanks, 

Ms. Kiara 

Ms. Rachelle 



 


